
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland,  
 
Let the utility company suffer its' loses and not put it on innocent customers.  It is about time that some 
rational action happen on behalf of the consumers.  Big businesses have had too many free passes at the 
expense of the little people, while excessively well paid executive are rewarded for terrible business 
decisions without accountability.  I've never been rewarded for failure in any of my professions;  and I 
don't want to see a utility company get rewarded for their failures by having someone else pay the tab on 
their decisions, plans, or piss-poor implementation.  No, never!!! 
 
Gary Bushey, a NH citizen 

 


